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Dear Parent/Carer, 

As a parent of a Primary 4 child in P3/4, I am writing to confirm arrangements 

for your child’s continued education over the next few weeks.  

Along with all children in the school in P4-P7, your child will continue to stay 

at home and be asked to engage in remote learning through Seesaw and 

Google Meets. Mrs Lees will continue to plan for your child’s learning and 

track their progress, with the other P4 teachers, Mr Bannerman and Miss 

Carrigan, interacting with your child during the day on Seesaw. The P4 

teachers will continue to work closely together to provide the best learning 

experiences possible for all children. 

 

Kindest Regards 

 

 

Craig McCrorie 

Head Teacher 
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